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We extend our warmest greetings to you. We would like to inform you that DKing & LKE Musang 
Queen have made the difficult decision to reschedule the highly anticipated Malaysia Interna-
tional Durian & Cultural Fest 2023. This decision was driven by an unfortunate decline in durian 
supplies.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we deeply regret to inform you that the originally scheduled 
event on 14th-16th July will be postponed to a new date.

Dear Partners and Participants,

Date: 3rd July 2023

Subject: Rescheduling of Malaysia International Durian &
Cultural Fest 2023 to 8th-10th September

OFFICIAL STATEMENT

TO 8-10 SEP 2023
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DKing & LKE Musang Queen Team

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Please take note of the revised details as follows:

DATE: 8th, 9th, and 10th September 2023
VENUE: Pavilion Bukit Jalil Piazza, Level 3

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by this unexpected development. We 
understand that this change may disrupt your plans, and we deeply regret any inconvenience it 
may have caused.

Ensuring the utmost quality durian experience remains our primary concern. After careful
consideration of all relevant factors, we have concluded that rescheduling the event is necessary. 
This will allow us to ensure that the forthcoming batch of durians meets the highest standards, 
as we undertake the appropriate measures for treatment and preparation.

Once again, we extend our sincere apologies for any inconveniences caused by this unavoidable 
rescheduling. Your partnership and participation hold immense value to us, and we are
confident that the rescheduled dates will bring even greater joy and an elevated experience. We 
greatly appreciate your patience and unwavering support.

Rest assured that your registration will be automatically transferred to the new dates, and we 
eagerly anticipate your presence at the rescheduled event. Should you have any further queries 
or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our dedicated customer support team at 
www.ticket2u.com.my or call 012-3133143 (KS). We are readily available to assist you.


